
     Drop off/Pick up Information 

    Very Important Information 

Please ensure you are being courteous to the people that live in this 

neighborhood by following these guidelines. Although this is a very short time 

of our day, it is a very important topic as it is what my neighbors have 

complained about previously and I would like to minimize the impact on them. 

I truly thank you in for your understanding and support. 

 

1- Please Do Not arrive before Drop off or Pick up time. We need the time 

before class to set up and review the day.  

(We will not be ready and will have a line of parked cars forming blocking the 

road.) 

2- Please make sure you are heading West when you come down Mariposa to 

drop off and Pick up. Please continue to head west to exit the street. Do 

NOT park across the street or make a U-Turn on Mariposa 

Grande or at the end of the street.  

3- Please make sure you wait until there is room for you to pull up to my 

house and out of the street. (My neighbor next to me work nights and frequently 

has a car parked on the street.) Please make sure there is room so you are not 

waiting in the middle of the street for the car to pull out. 

4- Please pull as far forward (all the way to my driveway) so that there is 

room for more than one car to pull up. 

5- Please be brief when Dropping off and Picking up. Feel free to meet at the 

park if you would like to visit. (As a courtesy to my neighbors arrive and leave 

promptly. Say your good byes quickly as you’re are pulling up to the house.) 

6- Please be aware of other parents who might be in line and be patient as we 

all occasionally make mistakes and go in front of others. 

 


